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FOR PRESS

P.M. No. 25/1964

The following message has been received by
the Prime Minister Sir Robert Menzies, from President
Johnson of the United States of America 

"THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND TRIBUTE TO
THE MEMORY OF GENERAL DOUGLAS MicARTHUR,
THE WORLD WILL LONG REMEMBER THE CONTRIBUTION
THAT HE MADE TO HISTORY WITH THE HELP OF OUR
AUSTRALIAN ALLIES.

SINCERELY,

LYNDON B. JOHNSON.I:

CANBERRA,

April, 1964.


